
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

3rd March 2023  
Website:  www.garryduffps.com 

GARRYDUFF NEWS 
 

 

SAFEGUARDING TEAM:  Mrs Cochrane, Mrs Downey, Miss Tannahill, Mr T McMullan, Mrs C McAvoy 

 
 

 

 
All clubs finish at 3.50pm apart from 

football and Grafters which finishes at 4pm 

AFTER SCHOOL ACTIVITIES – 2023 

Mon 6th  P3-7 Archery/Boccia/Curling (*£2.50/wk) 
 

** PIANO LESSONS-will take place during the day 

on Thursday 9th March for all pupils.  Remember 

to bring your books. 

** NO other after school clubs this week.  Grafters 

will take place during school hours on Thursday. 

  TESCO GRANT   

REMEMBER to vote for GARRYDUFF every 

time you pop into Tesco to shop….  

We’re doing well in the Ballymoney store but 

this is a collective total for Ballymoney, 

Coleraine and Portstewart. Keep putting in 

the tokens ‘til the end of March – remind 

friends and family to help us! 

 DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

7+8/3   P4-7 “Hoodwinked” Concert 7pm 

17/3 St Patrick’s Day HOLIDAY       

24/3   P4/5 trip to Titanic, Belfast 

3-14/4    EASTER HOLIDAYS       

19/4 Book Fair Arrives in school 

22/4    DOOR collections at TESCO 

MISS GLASS MOVES TO P4/5 

Our Stranmillis student, Miss Glass, has 

completed her block of teaching with P1/2 

and she will move to P4/5 for the next 3 

weeks. 

***EARLY FINISH FOR P3-7*** 
 

 ALL CHILDREN will go home at 

1.50pm on Tuesday 7th and Wednesday 

8th March to enable staff to get the 

hall set up for our 2 nights of P4-7 

concerts and to enable children to 

prepare for their concerts. 

 

 

**HOODWINKED TICKETS** 

ALL tickets that were ordered were sent 

home this afternoon so please look for 

them in school bags!  Anyone who hasn’t 

yet ordered tickets can still do so on 

Monday.  (£3 each.) 

THANKS! 

The sale of pancakes raised £22.50 for school 

funds. 

Our clothing bank was emptied on 11/1/23 and 

raised £88 for school funds. 

Toast sales in February raised £82.56 for our 

PTA funds 

WELL DONE! 

Thank you and well done to all those pupils in P6 

and P7 (and all the adult helpers at home!) who 

took the time to enter the Fairtrade cookery 

competition.   

Our school heats were very close, and you gave 

the staff a very difficult task! We enjoyed 

sampling each bake and awarded marks for 

fairtrade products in the bake, taste and look of 

the bake!  After a very tight competition Lydia, 

Rihanna and Maisy will be representing school at 

the Causeway Coast and Glens borough Council 

competition finals next Friday morning.  This is 

all part of what the council are doing as part of 

fairtrade fortnight. School will transport 

children to and from the event.   

 


